
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

RFP NOTICE 
VILLAGE OF GURNEE 

325 N. O’PLAINE ROAD, GURNEE, IL 60031 
 
The Village of Gurnee will accept sealed proposals for voice and data networking equipment.  
Proposals will be accepted until 3:00 PM on March 9, 2020 and at that time will be publicly 
opened and read.  Proposals are to be sealed and marked “2020 NETWORK EQUIPMENT 
PROJECT” and delivered to the office of the Village Administrator at 325 N. O’Plaine Road, 
Gurnee, IL. 
 
Beginning February 20, 2020 detailed specifications for the voice and data networking 
equipment requirements can be obtained at the Gurnee Village Hall at 325 N. O’Plaine Road, 
Gurnee, IL 60031 or https://www.gurnee.il.us/government/transparency-portal/bids-rfps  RFP 
Contact: Chris Velkover 847-599-7531 chrisv@village.gurnee.il.us. 
 
The Village Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any proposal for failure to comply with 
all the requirements of this notice or any proposal documents; however, it may waive any minor 
defects or informalities at its discretion. 
 
The Village Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, and to award a 
contract which, in its judgment, is in the best interest of the Village of Gurnee. 

https://www.gurnee.il.us/government/transparency-portal/bids-rfps

